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Christmas Eve With 
Some Vets 

 The American Legion 
Riders of Post 52 in Sierra 
Vista, AZ shared, “This year 
on Christmas Eve, the Amer-
ican Legion Riders (ALR) 
Post 52 once again delivered 
Christmas gifts to veterans 
living in assisted living fa-
cilities and lifecare centers. 
ALR was able to provide gifts 
to veterans through fundrais-
ing activities and events, with 
support from you local riders 
and community; thank you!! 
 “This year we were 
able to provide gifts to over 
200 veterans and most im-
portantly spend time with 
them and hear their stories. 
We want to thank our Ameri-
can Legion Post 52, The Sons 
of the American Legion, and 
The Auxiliary, for helping us 
make this event successful! 
 "Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year !"

We may not know them all, but we owe them all. 
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